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I attended all of the scheduled Board of Directors meetings, either in person or by conference call.  
Before each meeting, emails were sent out to the two-year public sector members, requesting 
information that would be pertinent to the Association. The following information was received 
throughout the year: 

 Western Nebraska Community College (WNCC), reported they have a new Assistant Financial 
Aid Director, Rosa Rosario.  She replaces DJ Vanderwerff.  WNCC also added a part-time staff 
person, Janette Lookabill.   

 

 Central Community College also reported some staff changes.  Jordan Eisenmenger is now the 
Associate Director of Financial Aid at the Kearney Center and Kimberly Scow is the new Financial 
Aid Technician in Columbus. 
 

Thank you so much for allowing me to be the two-year public sector representative for a two-year term.   
I have enjoyed the first year becoming acquainted with the other Board of Director members, and 
becoming more familiar with the governance of the Association.  It has been a very enriching 
experience.  I look forward to serving my second year. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Diana Oglesby 
 

 
 
 


